
SAMPLE DROP OFF 

 

 

Please drop off your samples (Mon-Friday 9am to 4pm) in the purple box labeled: 
“BARWON INFANT STUDY SAMPLE COLLECTION“ 

At the Volunteers Desk just inside the front doors of the Bellerine Street Main Entrance to The Geelong 
Hospital. You will be able to park in front of the hospital (on the crescent drive way) for a few minutes in 

order to drop off your samples. If you have any questions about the collection or delivery of samples please 
call a member of the BIS team on 0400432976 (Mon-Friday 8am to 4pm) 


